
Welcome to 3B!

Hello 3rd graders! Welcome to 3B. I am Mrs.

Bordieri (Mrs. B for short) and I am excited to meet

you. We will have a great time together this year

learning, making friends and having fun. Some of the

interesting things we will learn about are

Massachusetts history, the engineering design process,

cursive, fractions and narrative writing…just to name a

few!

I hope you are having a wonderful summer. I’ve had

a great time traveling to Louisiana to visit my family

and also going on an amazing Carribean cruise! I’ll be

sure to have some stories and pictures to share with

you. I hope you come ready to share how you’ve spent

your summer, too. I’ve also been reading lots of books

and hope you’ve been doing the same!

On the first day of school, all you need to bring is

a snack, water bottle and a positive attitude! See you

soon in 3B, room 229!

Mrs. Bordieri




